
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
March 02, 2006 

 
 
Syncom Media Group, Inc. 
3840 W. 112th Avenue, #205 
Westminster, CO.  80031 
 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Syncom Media Group, Inc. 
                                                                                 Channel 49, Denver, CO. 
                                                                                 BMPTT-20040525AJW 
             BPTTL-20050331BNC 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 67543 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced applications.  
 
Our records indicate that there are two pending minor change applications.  You can not 
have two pending construction permits at the same time, accordingly the latest filed 
application BPTTL-20050331BNC supersedes the modification application BMPTT-
20040525AJW; therefore, BMPTTL-20040525AJW IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
Our preliminary engineering review of BPTTL-20050331BNC reveals that the proposed 
facility does not comply with the Commission’s interference rules. Specifically, the 
proposal is predicted to cause interference to the following facilities: 
 

1. K49IB, Estes Park, CO. – BMPTTL-20040521AHW. 
 
In addition to the above interference issue, our analysis revealed the following issue: 
 

2. The proposed coordinates are a distance of 57.753 kilometers (35.886 miles) 
from the current license coordinates. Justification for the distance is required.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
interference issue and the excessive distance between coordinates issue within (30) 
days from the date of this letter. If not so amended resolving the above mentioned 
issues, your application will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 


